
Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are partnering with BrightBytes, an educational research and analytics company, in order to learn more about our students’ school and home technology use for learning.

We are reaching out to ask you to take part in our school questionnaire. Your participation is essential to help us form a more complete picture of technology use for learning in our students’ lives, and will help your child's school choose the right technology for their classrooms. Please know that all of your responses will remain anonymous to protect your privacy. The questionnaire will take approximately 5 minutes to complete.

The last day to complete this questionnaire is April 21, 2017. Please respond using the link below:

http://www.BByt.es/5ZH9P

Thank you for taking part in this important initiative!

Brad Paul, Principal
[bookmark: _GoBack]Jensen Elementary
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